
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear VNS Health, 

I'm writing to express my sincere congratulations on the amazing success of the VNS 

Health 2024 Benefit, "Building Healthy Communities." The incredible support VNS 

Health has given to our most vulnerable neighbors throughout the year showcases how 

much you truly care for New Yorkers. 

I especially want to congratulate Ann and Mark Baiada on receiving the Lillian D. Wald 

Award. Both Ann and Mark have shown a remarkable dedication to the public health of 

our city and our neighbors, and for that I truly commend their leadership. Their 

commitment is an inspiration to all of us and a worthy homage to the legacy of Lillian D. 

Wald, one of the most influential and respected social reformers of the 20th century. 

Once again, I want to thank you for your amazing work and for your continued partnership 

with the New York City Council and my office.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Hon. Majority Leader Amanda Farías 

New York City Council, District 18 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT OFFICE 

778 CASTLE HILL AVENUE 

BRONX, NY 10473 

TEL: (718) 792-1140 

FAX: (718) 931-0235 

 

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE 

250 BROADWAY, SUITE 1833 

NEW YORK, NY 10007 

TEL: (212) 788-6853 

 

AFarias@council.nyc.gov 

THE COUNCIL 

OF 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
 

MAJORITY LEADER 
AMANDA FARÍAS  

COUNCIL MEMBER, 18TH DISTRICT, BRONX 

 

CHAIR 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

------- 

COMMITTEES 

CONSUMER AND WORKER PROTECTION 

FINANCE 

LAND USE 

RULES, PRIVILEGES, AND ELECTIONS 

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE 

------- 

SUBCOMMITTEE 

LANDMARKS, PUBLIC SITINGS,  

AND DISPOSITIONS 


